
Puslinch By Design
Phases 3 and 4 Land Options Open House

The Township of Puslinch, in collaboration with the County of Wellington, is undertaking an
important planning study to identify potential employment lands within the Township.

Commencing in the summer of 2024, the study began with a comprehensive assessment of
current conditions, including an analysis of factors related to employment lands such as
transportation and land use. This foundational research has provided essential background
information for the study.

The Township will be holding an in-person Open House where a brief presentation of Phases 3
and 4 of the study will be provided. Phase 3 brings together the background conditions and key
information necessary to form land-use options for future employment lands. Phase 4 prepares
several Land Use Options reflecting key issues and opportunities for development.

Members of the public are invited to speak with staff and Township Consultants. The details of
the Open House are noted below:

February 26, 2025
Puslinch Community Centre

23 Brock Road S, Puslinch
Beginning at 7:00 p.m.

Information regarding the Puslinch By Design Study can be found on the Township website
using the QR code or at Puslinch.ca/puslinchbydesign/ or on the County website at
https://www.wellington.ca/business-development/planning-development/major-
projects/puslinch-design-employment-land-study

To be added to the email distribution list for this project, please contact admin@puslinch.ca
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